
Upcoming Holiday
Closings

January 15: MLK Jr. Day

February 19: President’s Day

May 27: Memorial Day

June 19: Juneteenth

TOPEKA POLICE
CREDIT UNION

S E R V I N G  T H O S E  W H O  S E R V E  S I N C E  1 9 5 2

Contact Us
Topeka Police Credit Union
320 S. Kansas Ave., Ste. 100

Topeka, KS 66603

Telephone: 785-368-9436

Fax: 785-368-9008

Email: creditunion@toppdcu.com

Website: www.toppdcu.com

Hours of Operation:
9:00 AM - 2:00 PM, Monday thru

Friday

Routing Number: 301179876

S C A N  T O  D O W N L O A D
O U R  A P P



Joe Kinnett, President

Jerry Monasmith, Vice President

Shane Hoobler, Secretary & Treasurer

Christian Harsha, Member

Jesse Sherer, Member

Steve Rush, Member

Joseph Schulmeister, Member

Below are the officers of
the Topeka Police
Credit Union:
B O A R D  O F  D I R E C T O R S :

S U P E R V I S O R Y  C O M M I T T E E :
Kristi Powell, Chairperson

Donna Eubanks, Member

Kurtis VanDonge, Member

Kent Biggs, Member

Pat McLaughlin, Member

The credit union could not
run without these volunteers.
Thank You All!! 

Join us Thursday, January 25th

at 12 p.m. for our annual

meeting. Every attendee gets a

crisp $2 bill and entered into a

drawing to win 1 of 8 different

$25 gift cards! Lunch will also

be provided. (2162)

Come to enjoy delicious food,

participate in exciting

giveaways, and stay informed

about the noteworthy

achievements of your Credit

Union throughout the past year!

2024 Annual Meeting2024 Annual Meeting



Need new checks? (732) We have personalized checks with your badge
(TPD or SNCO) avaliable for the same low cost as our base model - Stop
by the Credit Union to see a sample

E-Statements
Call the credit union today to enroll in E-Statements! You will receive an email notifying you
that your statement is ready to view through online banking. SIGN UP TODAY to avoid a $2
monthly fee for printed paper statements which began February 1, 2020.

Tired of your debit card PIN?

We have good news for you!!

You can now set your PIN to

be whatever you would like it

to be. (2194)

Call 1-866-985-2273 from the

phone number attached to

your account to change your

PIN today!

F I N D  Y O U R
A C C O U N T  N U M B E R

Hidden within this newsletter
are five account numbers
selected randomly. Find your
number and come to the credit
union for a cash prize of $10!!
Many accounts go unfound each
quarter, (1844) Do not let that be
you!!

KID’S CD SPECIAL: RATE HAS INCREASED!!

6-month CD @ 5.00% APY
$100 minimum opening deposit; must be under the age of 18.

Add-on Special: money can be added to the CD up to once a

month over the term of the certificate

*Annual Percentage Yield (APY) is valid as of 12/06/2023. This rate may change at any time without
prior notice. Interest rates are fixed for the term of the CD. APY assumes that interest remains on
deposit until maturity. Dividends posted quarterly. Early withdrawal penalties imposed if certificate is
broken prior to its maturity date.



$500 Academic Scholarship!
The Topeka Police Credit Union will be giving away it’s first annual Credit

Union scholarship this year.

To be eligible, you must:

1) Be an active Topeka Police Credit Union member, in good standing.

2) Be enrolled in a Kansas college, university, or technical school (or will be

as of August 2024).

3) Submit the application and all required documents..

Application opens: February 1, 2024
Application deadline: July 10, 2024
Winner announced: August 1, 2024

Not currently a member? Not a problem! Stop by the credit union to find out

how to become a member and take advantage of this great opportunity.

Looking for gift ideas for

upcoming birthdays or

celebrations? Look no further

than the Topeka Police Credit

Union. We have gift cards!!

Stop by and grab one for only

$3.00. No activation fees or

expiration date and (138)

immediate cash availability!!

We still have 2024 Calendars.
Stop by the credit union to grab

yours before they are gone! 


